January 26, 2006

Dear Parents,

I trust that everyone had a safe and restful winter break.  It’s hard to believe that the school year is half completed.  

During the next few weeks your child will be required to complete a science fair project which uses the scientific method to solve problems. 

Each student has been given instructions and handouts in class for the steps of the project. All work will be completed at home, and students will be required to give weekly updates to the teacher. Hopefully, this close supervision will help your child develop good time management and organization skills and will ultimately result in a high quality project.

Your child may need you to monitor his/her progress and provide encouragement. Your support is the key to a successful project; however, please do not allow your involvement to extend any further in order to promote student learning.

There will be 1st, 2nd, 3rd place winners and every student will receive a certificate for participating. The due date for all projects is Friday, February 10, 2006. (The School Fair Judging takes place on Tuesday, February 14th. 
Projects will count as three test grades for science:  The project, the Scientific Method form,  and the presentation to our class.  I have some materials and ideas if you need help.
Happy Experimenting!

Janice Gardner
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